
Budget Information for 2020-2021 

The following budget information is being provided for your perusal.  
This information was provided to the Nassau County School Board for its 
meeting on September 10, 2020 on the budget for 2020-2021.    

If you have questions about the information presented here you may 
contact Chris Lacambra, Executive Director of Business Services at  

lacambrach@nassau.k12.fl.us 

Please note that any answers to questions asked will be posted on this 
website in the form of a question and answer format.   

You may go to the following link to learn more about coding used in a 
school system’s budget.  http://www.fldoe.org/fefp/redtoc.asp 

You may go to the following link to learn more about how Nassau County 
School Board compares to other Florida School Districts based on previous 
year’s information.  http://www.fldoe.org/fefp/profile.asp 

The following three links will link you to prior year information on the 
school district’s Annual Financial Reports, School District Budgets, and 
Program Costs Reports. 

Annual Financial Reports:   http://www.fldoe.org/fefp/sdafr.asp 

School District Budgets:      http://www.fldoe.org/fefp/sdsb.asp 

Program Cost Reports: 
http://public2.fldoe.org/TransparencyReports/CostReportSelectionPage.aspx 
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